
 

Dear Prospective Preschool Parents, 
 
I am the owner and teacher of Little Learners Preschool. I have taught preschool for 23 
years now and for 5 years prior to that, I had a small in-home daycare. Little Learner’s 
Preschool is located next door to Little Legg’s Daycare in Middleton, Idaho. Theresa 
Legg, the owner of the daycare, and I are excited about our two businesses to continue 
to be next door to each other for the convenience of our parents and children in 
Middleton. Little Learner’s Preschool is located at 1070 W. Main St in Suite C.  We have 
an amazing 1600 sq. ft. classroom to spread out in and learn. 
 
For the 2024 school year, classes for Mon/Wed will start Aug. 28th and Tues/Thur 
classes will start Sept 3rd.     
 
This letter is to inform you of the opportunities that I offer for your preschool age 
children.  I will be teaching five preschool classes this year. Three classes will be for pre-
kindergarten age children (4-5) on Mon/Wed 8:15-11:15 AM or Mon/Wed 11:30-2:30 PM 
or Tues/Thur 12:45-3.30 PM.  The pre-k classes are 6 hours per week and $140/month.  
(The Tues/Thur Pre-k class is only 5.5 hrs per week but gets 4 more class days over the 
school year due to No school on Mondays throughout the year.) The other two classes 
are a mixed preschool class for ages 3-5 and will be on Tuesday and Thursday.  There 
is a morning class from 8:15-10:15 a.m. and a second class from 10:30-12:30 p.m. The 
price for those classes will be $95.00 per month. In all of the classes, there are 2 
teachers and they are structured very much like what your children will have as they go 
into kindergarten. These classes include greeting time, puzzle/library time, 
calendar/weather, circle time with stories and teaching instruction, hands on art projects, 
freeplay/social time, snack time, pre-math and prewriting, show and tell, music, creative 
drama, and much more. These classes will prepare your child for starting school. 
 
Space in the preschool is filled on a first come, first serve basis. Class size is limited. If 
you are interested in signing up your child for any of the classes, I will need to have the 
registration form and Electronic Funds Transfer Authorization filled out and returned. 
There is a $50.00 non-refundable registration fee that is required when enrolling in 
preschool to reserve your space. This can be paid by cash, check, or venmo.  The 
registration fee for returning students in back to back school years is reduced to $25.00 
for their second year.  Current immunizations records are needed when your child starts 
preschool. 
 
If you have any questions, or would like to schedule a time to come and meet me or look 
at our classroom, please feel free to call or text me anytime. 
 
Thank you, 
Robin MacLeod 
208-407-2677 
 


